
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Lisle-Woodridge Fire District that 

there will be a special meeting of the Lisle-Woodridge Fire District Board of 

Trustees on Monday, June 20, 2016, at 5:00 p.m. at Headquarters and Station #51, 

1005 School Street in Lisle, IL. 

 

 

 

 

Posted this 25
th
 day of May, 2016 

 


